

Attendees		
David Johnston, John Bodman, Nick Stokes, Suzanne Bonfield (Bob Gwilliam on holiday).		
Apologies		
<u>Agenda Item</u>	<u>Action Points</u>	<u>By whom</u>
Item 1	Minutes of previous meeting	APH
Item 2	Apologies as above	
Item 3	Previous minutes circulated and accepted.	
Item 4	Matters concerning web site still ongoing. Tried editing but not intuitive. Have sought advice on use. - still ongoing.	
Item 5	Terms of reference agreed by Parish Council. - should now get feedback.	
Item 6	Link officer - Suzanne has e-mail from Wiltshire Council -now have link officer. Ruaridh O'Donohue Agreed to meet with us would prefer a Tuesday evening - suggest 3 weeks time for meeting-	
Item 7	Vision statement now needs to be formulated. Suggest vision statement ask few questions, suggest local meeting to discuss.	
Item 8	Need to ascertain the need for number of houses Worton could accommodate. Any large number would not be popular. Neighbourhood plan - where would they build? - just inserting some houses would not be sufficient. Need to ask the question. Good idea to include developers in our discussions. Leaflet drop - page set aside in "The Bridge". Any developments would need to provide variable types of housing. Need a "housing needs analysis" - need to write to all landowners and invite to discuss. Need to get date for Village Hall - would be good to put date in "The Bridge" with a date to be determined , perhaps early December. Suggest write to landowners. People who live in centre of village would not be "affected" by linear development. Discussion re various sites that may be possible for development.	
Item 9	Time line for leaflet - Bridge article, etc. Discussion relating to possible "census" of village opinion. Discussion regarding school and any possible developments.	
Item 10	Date of next meetings 2 nd Sunday in November (13 th) and 2 nd Sunday in December (11 th) Propose nothing in January. Suggest housing survey in January	

Meeting Closed.